
Page 1 of 2 
 

PRESS RELEASE                               

Philippine Embassy, Canberra 
1 Moonah Place, Yarralumla, ACT 2600                 * Tel. No. 02-6273-2535   *                         www.philembassy.org.au 

 
Randell Tiongson Shares Tips to Achieve Financial Freedom 

with Filipinos in Canberra 
 

 
More than sixty (60) Filipinos attended the No Nonsense Personal Finance Seminar with speaker Mr. 
Randell Tiongson, one of the top finance coaches of the Philippines, on 05 August 2017 in Canberra, 
Australia.  

 
CANBERRA, Australia (05 August 2017) – The Philippine Embassy in Australia and 
the Philippine Overseas Labor Office in Canberra (POLO-Canberra) held the No 
Nonsense Personal Finance Seminar, with guest speaker Mr. Randell Tiongson, for 
Filipinos in Canberra on 05 August 2017. More than sixty (60) Filipinos attended the 
seminar.  
 
Mr. Randell Tiongson is an advocate of Life & Personal Finance with 25 years of 
experience in the Financial Service Industry. He is considered one of the most 
influential persons in the Philippines on personal finance.  
 
“We would like to see our overseas Filipinos save more and invest more for their 
future,” said H.E. Minda Calaguian-Cruz, Philippine Ambassador to Australia. 
Ambassador Calaguian-Cruz said financial freedom can empower Filipinos to pursue 
their goals and dreams for their families and their communities.   
 
During the Seminar, Randell shared basic personal finance tips on improving cash 
flow, tackling debt, and building wealth among others. He said that the Philippines 
remains a great destination for investment with the strong economic fundamentals of 
the Philippine economy which is only expected to improve further in the coming years.  
 
Randell signed his two books, “No Nonsense Personal Finance” and “Build Your 
Future Today” for participants at the end of the event.   
 
As part of his advocacy for the financial freedom of overseas Filipinos, Randell worked 
with the Philippine Embassy to hold a free seminar for Filipinos in Canberra. He will 
also be holding an event with the Philippine Consulate in Sydney on 12 August 2017. 
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H.E. Minda Calaguian-Cruz, Philippine Ambassador to Australia, presents a Certificate of Appreciation 
to Mr. Randell Tiongson for his generosity in sharing his time and expertise on personal finance to 
overseas Filipinos. (05 August 2017) 

 


